
Hello and welcome to first grade!

I hope you are enjoying your summer. I can’t wait to hear
all about it!

First grade is an exciting year filled with learning and
fun! Together we will learn, grow and make incredible
memories!

The first day of school is a full day so please be sure to
pack a healthy snack and lunch (if you’re not buying). Make
sure your lunch and snack are in separate bags and are
labeled with your name.

I am looking forward to meeting you on Monday, August
29th.

Sincerely,
Ms. Hammond


